
                                    

 

 
 
7.2.2023 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
We have noticed that a small number of children have head-lice. Although very 
common, this condition can be very distressing for children and easily spread 
to others.  
 
It is important to check your child’s hair regularly and use a nit comb and 
recognised treatment if eggs or lice are present. Your local pharmacist will be 
able to help you to choose the best product.  
 
Please talk to your child’s key person/ people or any member of the team 
should you have any questions or concerns.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support.  
 
Kind Regards  
 
 
Louise Shepherd  
Head of School 
 
 

Shenley Fields Daycare & Nursery School           

Woodcock Lane, Northfield,  

Birmingham, B31 1BU 

Tel: 0121 675 3065  

Email: enquiry@shnlyfld.bham.sch.uk 

Executive Head Teacher: David Aldworth 
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